Dear friends of Christ Lutheran Church, 

Due to the recent closures mandated by Governor Newsom, their strict enforcement by Mayor Garcia, and the consent of the Congregation Council, Christ Lutheran church will remain closed for the month of July.  We feel this is best for our congregation.  Worship will continue online with Facebook livestream at 9:30am, and drive through communion at 10:30-11:30am.  Preschool chapel will be livestreamed at 11:45am.  Both worship and chapel will be posted on our YouTube channel.  

Thank you for understanding that the safety of our community must come first!  
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